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Welcome to our Newsletter

Your attendance

Well 
done!

Remy Year 1 & 2

This week’s winners …

Literacy Award 

This week 
I’m proud to 

award…..

95.62 %  
overall attendance

w/e 17.6.24 

Head teacher’s message

Head teacher
awards

Well 
done!

Zach 

Year 1 & 2

Year 5 & 6 – Jaydon: For 
facing his fears  

Year 3 & 4 – Whole class:  
Excellent behaviour and 
resilience whist away on 

the school residential.   

Year 1 & 2 – Rossi: For not 
giving up and showing 

resilience.

EYFS – Evie: Showing
kindness to her friends .

Date Monday 17th June 

Dear Parents / Carers,

Sorry I missed sending out a newsletter on Friday as I was with the Year 3 / 4
team on their residential. The children made their parents and the school
very proud with their excellent behaviour. There were some last minute
tweaks to the activities we could do due to the weather forecast but the
children were able to try rock climbing, canoeing in Whitehaven harbour,
archery and river walking. They showed great resilience and perseverance in
learning a number of new skills. Thank you to the Whitehaven Youth
Harbour Project for all their assistance in running these fantastic activities.

Back at school there was plenty of extra activities for the children to support
their learning. Pet Encounters visited with lots of animals for the children to
meet. There was also a STEM Storytime which some children took part in as
well as the whole school joining together for a Big Sing.

We look forward to sharing this weeks news with you on Friday.

Kind Regards
Jacqui Beavis – Headteacher

Maths 
Award 

Lilly C 

Year 5 & 6

Eva   Year 5 & 6
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School messages, notices & reminders

Star of the week badges
Please can we ask that everyone checks at home to see if they have any Star of the week badges.  We 
have about 20 badges missing from our collection.  By returning the badges – there will be no 
judgement, we will just be pleased to have them back.  This will save us on needing to spend money 
on these items.  Thank you in advance for your co-operation.  

Uniform, Hair styles, Jewellery & Nail Varnish
We are seeing an increase in the number of children not following the school uniform policy and this 
can have a detrimental affect on learning as well as having health and safety implications.  I have 
highlighted the main concerns below but a full copy of our Uniform Policy is available on the school 
website. 
• Uniform:  – the main area of the uniform not being followed is that of P.E kit.  Please ensure your 

child has a correct Moor Row P.E top and not a football shirt.  
• Jewellery: Jewellery is not allowed to be worn in school due to Health & Safety.  The only exception 

is small stud earrings but these must be removed during all PE lessons and activities. A watch may 
also be worn.  We are seeing a number of bracelets / wrist bands coming into school and being 
worn – these need to be removed and not worn into school. If you wish your child to wear a small 
object with particular religious, cultural or medical significance, this will be considered by the Head 
teacher – please contact me.

• Hairstyles:  A number of haircuts are creeping into school which are on the verge of being 
identified as  ‘Extreme’ hairstyles.  Please remember children should not have bright hair dyes, 
shaved patterns and Mohicans in school as these can cause distraction in class that is disruptive to 
learning. The shaved patterns are the particular issue creeping into school at present.  

• We are getting a number of children attending school wearing make-up, temporary tattoos or nail 
varnish.  This is not permitted and again this needs to be removed when the children are in school.  

Thank you for your support on these matters to ensure that the focus at school is learning and that the 
children are as safe as possible.  

Studybugs
Please can I remind all parents that we are now communicating with home via the new APP 
Studybugs.   If your child is off sick please report via the APP rather than leaving a voice message on 
the answer phone.  Thank you for your cooperation.  



Moor Row Community Primary 
School

'Learning for Life'
Manners, Respect, Success

Moor Row Community 

Primary School
Learning for life

Newsletter

2 Month 
Calendar

WEEK
01

WEEK 
02

WEEK 
03

WEEK 
04

June July 

WEEK 
05

WB 17th June RSE Week 

Tuesday 18th June 

Phunky Food Assembly

Friday 21st June Theme 

Lunch 

Wednesday 26th – Friday 

28th June Year 5 / 6 

Residential 

Are you concerned 
about a child?  Please 
click on the link below.

https://www.cumbrias
afeguardingchildren.co
.uk/

Wednesday 3rd July 

Transition Day 

Wednesday 10th July pm 

Sports Day 

Friday 12th July KS1 & 

EYFS Trip – Maryport

Aquarium

Monday 15th July School 

reports to parents 

Wednesday 17th July 

Reserve sports day pm

Friday 19th July Last day 

of term.  Finish 1.15 pm  

https://www.cumbriasafeguardingchildren.co.uk/

